
Eisenhower Foundation License Plates; HB 2176

HB 2176 authorizes Eisenhower Foundation license plates for passenger vehicles, small 
trucks, and motorcycles, to be issued on and after January 1, 2014. Anyone who wishes to 
receive  an  Eisenhower  Foundation  (Foundation)  license plate  would  pay  an annual  royalty 
amount of at least $25 but not more than $100 to the Foundation for the use of its logo, in 
addition  to  other  statutory  license  plate  fees.  Such  payment  may be  make  directly  to  the 
Foundation or through the county treasurer. The bill requires the Foundation to pay the initial 
costs of developing the license plate.
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